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Description: The University of Alabama in Huntsville conducted a Needs Assessment process 
this past year in collaboration with stakeholders across campus. The resulting insights were 
used to develop an action plan for changes to the course evaluation process, both in 
distribution and reporting. One aspect of the results that was particularly interesting was the 
insights gathered from faculty about their hesitations, reservations, and objections to the 
course evaluation process. This presentation will briefly overview the Needs Assessment 
process followed and the insights gained—especially those from the faculty perspective. The 
changes that have already been put in place will be discussed as well as the action plan now in 
place for the next few semesters. 
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Link: Click here to see the video 
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